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Further to the announcement on 27 November 2019, Longtable Group Limited (LON:ASX) (the 
Company) announces that Michael Caragounis has informed the Board of his resignation from the 
position of Chief Financial Officer and will be leaving the business at the end of January 2020. 
Michael has agreed to assist with the transition that will be required as a consequence of this change.  
 
Michael has been instrumental in the formation of the Longtable Group over the past two years. The 
Board thanks Michael for his valuable contribution to the business and wishes him the best in his 
future endeavours. 
 
Longtable Group will not be hiring to replace Michael’s role, with the current Group Finanical 
Controller, Yann Hessel to assume some higher level responsibilities.  
 
As a result of these and other recent staff changes, the Company is in the process of re-locating its 
Melbourne corporate office to an alternative, suitably smaller office space in the Melbourne CBD or 
city fringes. These changes will reduce the Company’s corporate office expenses by approximately 
$1.6-$1.8m annually. 
 
The Company looks forward to providing shareholders with an update of the business at the 
upcoming Annual General Meeting. 
 
 
For enquiries please contact:  
 
Tony Robinson, Chairman 0407 355 616 
 


